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Hand Delivered to Chairman Maxwell at County Commission November 13, 2017 meeting   
 
November 13, 2017 
 
Honorable Louis Maxwell 
Chairman, Macon County Commission 
101 E. Rosa Parks Avenue #105 
Tuskegee, AL 36083-1735 
 
Dear Honorable Maxwell: 
 
Per the county’s new Open Records Policy and in compliance with the Alabama State Code, 1975, 
§41-13-1, §36-12-40, and §36-12-41 I am requesting a copy of the approved Macon County 2018 
budget. 
 
I would like to have the copy EMAILED to me no later than November 27, at 
Frank@MaconCountyCommision.org    
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Frank Dillman 
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